
Dear House Health Committee and Bill Sponsors, 
 
My name is Erin Stauffer and I am once again voicing my opposition to House Bill 3063. I am an Oregon 
Resident and have been my entire life. Please vote no on HB 3063. This is not an issue of vaccination but 
an issue of liberty. Please do not force medical procedures on private citizens. Oregon has a very high 
vaccination rate already and there is no need to take away our medical freedom. 
Sincerely, 
 
~Erin Stauffer 
 


